
 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Liberty Utilities (Midstates ) 
Natural Gas) Corp.’s Purchased Gas ) Case No. GR-2020-0126 
Adjustment Tariff Filing  ) 
 

RESPONSE TO STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
  COMES NOW Liberty Utilities (Midstates Natural Gas) Corp. (“Liberty”), and for its 

Response to Staff Recommendation, respectfully states as follows to the Missouri Public Service 

Commission (“Commission”): 

1. On December 31, 2020, the Commission issued its Order Setting Time for Responses, 

providing that any response to the Staff Recommendation filed herein on December 15, 2020, shall 

be filed by January 8, 2021. 

2. Liberty reviewed the Staff Recommendation and responds as set forth on the attached 

Appendix A. In summary, Liberty generally accepts Staff’s recommendations. 

  WHEREFORE, Liberty respectfully submits this Response to Staff Recommendation and 

requests such relief as is just and proper under the circumstances. 

 
/s/ Diana C. Carter 
Diana C. Carter   MBE #50527 
428 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 303 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101 
Joplin Office Phone: (417) 626-5976 
Cell Phone: (573) 289-1961 
E-Mail: Diana.Carter@LibertyUtilities.com 

 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that the above document was filed in EFIS on this 8th day of January, 
2021, and electronically delivered to all counsel of record. 

 
      /s/ Diana C. Carter 


